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DDOO--NNOOTT--CCAALLLL  PPOOLLIICCYY  
 

 

  

DDoonn’’tt  wwaanntt  ttoo  rreecceeiivvee  ssaalleess  ccaallllss  ffrroomm  SSttaarriioonn??  LLeett  uuss  kknnooww..  
 
To have your number removed from Starion’s calling lists; please contact us utilizing any of the 
following methods: 
  
 Call Starion’s Compliance Department at (203) 490-0017; or 
 
 Send us an e-mail to donotcall@starionenergy.com; or 
 

Send a written request to Starion Energy, P.O. Box 845, Middlebury, CT 06762. 
 
*Please include a statement that you do not wish to receive further sales calls 
from Starion. Please also be sure to include any and all telephone numbers you 
wish to have added to Starion’s Do-Not-Call list. 

 
 

 

 

___________________________ 

Starion Energy Do Not Call Policy 
 
Starion Energy, Inc. and its subsidiaries Starion Energy PA, Inc. and Starion Energy NY, Inc. (collectively 
“Starion”) have implemented the following policies in order to comply with applicable federal and state Do-
Not-Call laws and regulations. 
 
Starion subscribes to the National Do-Not-Call registry and obtains state-level Do-Not-Call lists, where 
available. Starion uses its best efforts to ensure that it does not contact individuals whom appear on these 
registries. 
 
Additionally, Starion maintains an internal Do-Not-Call list. If you do not want to receive sales calls from 
Starion, you may use any of the methods listed above to have your telephone number added to our 
internal list. 
 
Starion will process your request upon receipt. In general, you should stop receiving calls from Starion 
within thirty (30) days of your request. Your telephone number will remain on our Do-Not-Call list for a 
period of three (3) years. 
 
Questions regarding this policy should be made utilizing the above contact methods. 

mailto:donotcall@starionenergy.com

